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BFMS Events Cancelled through April 30th 2020

Due to concerns about COVID-19, all BFMS events have been cancelled through April 30, 2020. In the
last week of April the BFMS Board will re-evaluate the situation and decide if further cancellations are
necessary.

BFMS Memberships Extended

BFMS is extending all memberships during the time that BFMS events have been cancelled. What that
means is that all BFMS Memberships are extended for a month for each month that events are
cancelled.

Please help support our Callers and Musicians

BFMS is accepting donations through the BFMS PayPal account for musicians and callers who had their
BFMS sponsored gigs cancelled due to coronavirus cancellations . We will accept donations for specific
dates, and the amounts of the donations will be given to musicians and callers who had been scheduled
on those dates. BFMS is accepting these donations for transfer to the musicians, and they are not to be
considered to be donations to BFMS.

Go to www.bfms.org/donateToPerformers.php to make a donation.

Member Sponsored Events and Other Folk Events

Due to concerns about COVID-19, please contact the organizers of the any Member Sponsored or other
Folk events to check the cancellation status.

Special Events
 
35th Annual Spring Catoctin Weekend
June 19 2020
The 35th annual Spring Catoctin Mountain Music and Dance
Weekend. Music, Dance and Song. Fun for all ages! On-line
Registration is open NOW!
http://www.bfms.org/catoctin.php
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The Baltimore Folk Music Society is funded by an operating grant from the Maryland State Arts Council,
an agency dedicated to cultivating a vibrant cultural community where the arts thrive.
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